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Dear Committee Members,

I wish to submit to the Committee that any abortion of an unborn child, besides being a 
death sentence to a defenceless baby by a fully grown person, is dangerous to the health, 
maybe physical but surely emotional, of the mother, even after many years.  Should any 
person have the right to terminate the life of another person?  

Many are against capital punishment even for a wilful murderer.  Why should capital
 punishment be inflicted on a defenceless child when it has not committed any 
murder?

To leave a baby who survived the abortion to die by neglect when other babies of the same
 age have survived with care, is a most horrible death for the child, and a horrible act by 
the perpetrators.   

These events, as all abortions, will leave the persons taking part, hardened to suffering or,
 when they realise the impact of what they have done, despair.  When one is hardened, that
 one will very likely go on to greater deeds  of the same kind.  We only have to read 
history to know that, or just be an observer of the behaviour of human beings.

What about health workers who do not want to take part in the killing of this 
defenceless little person, will they be allowed to refuse without repercussions?

Please do not remove Abortion from the Queensland Criminal Code.  

I desire to defend all babies in the womb, supposedly the safest place for them, and to cease all 
abortions, except in the most extreme circumstances with regard to the health of the mother and with 
her approval.

Thank you for reading this submission.

Beverley Pearce

 

Submission No. 395 
Received 27 June 2016




